

thesixthform.com Ashton Road, Lancaster LA1 4RS

01524 64496 sixthform@ripley.lancs.sch.uk

26 May 2023

Dear Parents and Carers of Year 12 students,

I am writing to inform you that on Thursday 22nd June, Year 12 students will be given a study day from school. This is so that we can hold a Sixth Form Induction Day for the new sixth form applicants.

Subject work will be set by teachers. All students must use the study day to ensure this work is completed and to do some meaningful independent study for their subjects.

Some Year 12 students will be helping on the Induction Day, welcoming students and supporting in subject taster lessons. There will be opportunities for them to complete work in the study spaces.

Students who received a U grade in any of their summer exams, should also use this time to revise for their resit exams, which will be held between 21st to 23rd June. Students who have an exam on the Study Day must attend school for this exam but may leave afterwards.

For health and safety/safeguarding purposes, all students who attend site must ensure they register their arrival and departure times by tapping in using their ID card on our Inventry system located at the sixth form reception and outside the Hive.

Kind regards,

Mr M. Sim

Head of Sixth Form





